
Felicitation of Ms. Rajni Shinde 

 

On Wednesday, 24th Janaury 2024,  Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar felicitated institute’s visiting 

faculty member Ms. Rajni Shinde for clearning UGC NET exam in Management. Director wished 

Ms. Rajni Shinde best for the future. Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai, Head of Computer 

Application Department Dr. Rajendra Pujari, Head of Management Studies department Prof. 

Dexter Woodward and all the teaching staff members were present on the occasion.  


